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Qben Infra: Subsidiary awarded contract for NOK 27 
million

Rail Production AS, part of Qben Rail, has been awarded the contract  for work on the SPV-24139
Holmenkollbanen during the period of July/August 2025.

The contract, awarded by Sporveien, is valued at approximately 27 million NOK.

The work includes the replacement of 3000 sleepers and 10,000 meters of rail, track upgrades 
at Frognerseteren, rock securing at Gråkammen, and the complete renewal of two level crossings 
at Vettakollen and Skådalen.

The closing date for submission of complaints is April 11, 2025, and formal contractual signing 
can take place after this date at the earliest.

For further information, please contact:
Øivind Horpestad, CEO Qben Infra
Tel: +47 910 00 626

 E-mail: oivind@qben.se

FNCA Sweden AB is the  certified adviser.company's

About Qben Infra
Qben Infra invests in and develops companies in infrastructure services in the Nordic region. 
The company operates in niches where the market is driven by strong growth trends, large 
government investments and where opportunities for consolidation and strong growth exist - 
for example, railways and power grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced 
by selective acquisitions (M&A) and realisation of synergies. For more information, see qben.se.


